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SUBJECT

A MOTION urging jurisdictions throughout King County to jointly enter into a memorandum of understanding for the continuation of essential public services, incident management operations and support activities, after a regional emergency.

SUMMARY
Responsible disaster and emergency planning involves establishing how multiple jurisdictions make and coordinate policy decisions during times of crisis. Proposed Motion 2011-0339 (Attachment 1) urges jurisdictions throughout King County to sign onto a non-binding memorandum of understanding (MOU) that provides a framework for two or more jurisdictions to coordinate policy decision making in the event they are affected by an emergency. A similar MOU has been previously signed by elected officials and emergency managers of the Green River cities of Auburn, Kent, Renton, and Tukwila.  
BACKGROUND

The Office of Emergency Management (OEM), located in the Department of Executive Services, specializes in disaster mitigation, preparedness, response and recovery for King County. 
OEM staff have been actively working with cities across the county to develop and execute the “all hazards” MOU, where regardless of the type of disaster or event, affected cities could make and coordinate policy decisions during a time of crisis. A previous similar MOU was signed in 2010 by four Green River valley cities: Auburn, Kent, Renton, and Tukwila in advance of flood season in preparation for Green River flooding.
The all hazards MOU outlines common objectives and clearly understood policies that would enable emergency management staff to work collaboratively across jurisdictions. The Suburban Cities Association was briefed on the all hazards MOU at its July meeting by the Emergency Management Advisory Committee chair Gail Harris. 

ANALYSIS
The proposed motion was developed with input from the Office of Emergency Management. It has been reviewed by the Council’s legal counsel. No issues or concerns were identified. 
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